
Performance Canceled: 
‘The Original Wailers’ Show Scheduled for Aug. 1 Has Been Canceled  
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Galloway Township, NJ - The performance of “The Original Wailers” that had been scheduled 
for Saturday, Aug. 1, 2015 at the Atlantic County Institute of Technology in Mays Landing, NJ 
has been canceled due to unforeseen circumstances. 

Ticketholders should call the Stockton University Performing Arts Center box office at (609) 
652-9000, Monday-Thursday from 10 a.m. – 2 p.m. to choose one of the following 
options:                 

1. Exchange tickets for a different performance.   
2. Donate the ticket fees to the Performing Arts Center, as a tax-deductible contribution. 
3. Have a refund issued. 

 

                                                 

 

Stockton University Performing Arts Center, M-Wing at 101 Vera King Farris Drive, Galloway, 
NJ 08205-9441 Box Office: 609-652-9000 
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